
Waldringfield Parish Council’s response to the following planning applications: 

 

DC/18/4932/FUL Wayside Extension to rear of property, side 2 storey extension, 

enlarged ground floor living area, extra bedroom at first floor level. 

 

WPC does not object to this application but wishes to draw planning officers attention 

to the potential loss of amenity to the adjacent property caused by the new first floor 

windows to bedroom 4 which could overlook Hermanus.  SCDC DM23 (a) 

 


